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The Council on Curricular Programs and Instruction (CCPI) met on a regular basis the first and third Thursdays of the month unless this conflicted with the official holiday schedule of the campus.  Members of the council included James La Prad, Patricia Anderson (secretary), Kathy Balderson, Virginia Jelatis (replaced by Ed Woell), Carolyn Blackinton, Lynda Conover, William Hoon (chair), Kathy Neumann, Lisa Miczo (vice chair), Tara Westerhold, and Ed Woell.  This year’s Student Member of CCPI was Brian Roller (spring).  Ex-officio members of the council were Donna Williams from the Registrar’s Office and Barb Baily from the Provost’s Office.  Vicki Nicholson from the Provost’s Office also provided valuable insight at the Council meetings.
The major workload of CCPI dealt with the first itemized duty assigned to it (to recommend to the Faculty Senate approval or disapproval of all new academic programs and courses as well as changes in existing courses which affect catalog copy).  CCPI approved 29 requests for new courses, 4 new experimental (275/475) courses, 3 cross-listed courses, and 26 requests for changes to existing courses.

Two new majors (Supply Chain Management and Forensic Chemistry) were approved by CCPI and forwarded to the Faculty Senate.

One new minor (Photographic Media) was reviewed and forwarded to the Faculty Senate.

The following changes in major were reviewed and forwarded to the Faculty Senate:  Athletic Training, Interdisciplinary Studies, and Agriculture all were reviewed by CCPI and forwarded to the Senate.

Changes in minors of Electronic Imagery and Professional Writing were also reviewed and forwarded to the Senate.

One new option (Biochemistry) and one new degree program (Music) were reviewed and forwarded to the Senate.

In addition, the council revised the CCPI Policies and Procedures document, designed a list of informal procedures for new CCPI members, and approved a new form, after consultation with the Registrar’s Office, that allows departments to request a course have multiple titles.

